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The high-level midterm review of the Vienna Programme of Action for Landlocked Developing 
Countries for the Decade 2014–2024 will consist of two high-level plenary meetings on 5 
December in the General Assembly Hall and interactive panel discussions on 6 December in the 
Trusteeship Council Chamber. 
 
The meetings on 5 December are high-level plenary meetings. This means that no special 
registration is required. Registration of official delegations arriving from capitals will be carried 
out by the Protocol and Liaison Services. Missions and offices are required to submit their 
registration requests for the grounds pass by using the existing online e-Registration system, 
available through the e-deleGATE portal. 
 
Inscriptions on the list of speakers follows the standard procedure via e-deleGATE for the meeting 
under agenda item 21 (b). For concrete questions on the list of speakers for the plenary meetings, 
please contact my colleague Carlos Galindo. 
 
For the interactive panel discussions on 6 December in Trusteeship Council Chamber, anyone 
with a valid grounds pass will be able to enter the room. There will be no established list of 
speakers. Requests for the floor will be indicated by pressing the microphone button. 
 


